PupLIC (pmmenNT #2
e: Agenda Hem 133 |

Katherine Rhee

From: Evan Pacewicz <heyevanp@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 6:22 PM

To: CDD Planning and Zoning; Public Comment
Subject: Public Comment: CPU 1-24

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Dear City Council and Planning Commission,

As residents living on Chanera Ave near the school, we ask for the following:
- Advanced notification of when the demolition will take place and a timeline for construction
-Assurance that debris, particles, dust, pollutants etc. from the demolition and construction do not

impact neighboring homes, including pools and yards
-Notice of any additional mitigation measures that are taking place to handle any hazardous materials

that may be present (such as asbestos)
-Contact information for site manager in case any issues arise.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a comment.

Thank you,
Ted Pacewicz



